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8:00 am Shawn Tobey – Hoyle/Tanner 

Glenn Carter 

Upper Cross Road - Map R07 Lot 36 
SPR – Solar Project 

   

 Workshop following Site Visit  Fire Suppression – Registry of Deeds 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Please note: 

 

Site Visits/Workshops/Meetings and or Public Hearings for marijuana license requirement: 

 

The Planning Board follows the Site Plan Review Ordinance criteria which was enacted on Tuesday, 

November 6, 2018. Additional requirements, restrictions and/or criteria in regard to other Town Ordinance, 

State laws and or licensing are the responsibility of the applicant to research, apply for and obtain. The 

Planning Board does not review or approve any of the criteria/requirements or issue licenses, permits, etc. 

associated with marijuana businesses/establishments of any kind. 
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